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Minutes for
 City of Abbeville
COUNCIL MEETING

October 4, 2021
CITY HALL 
6:00 P.M.


Mayor Jimmy Money called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. with the following Council members present:  Dexter Glanton, Eddie Jones, Jimmy Davis, Vincent Feggins and Brendt Murphy.  Also in attendance was Melissa Wilson, City Clerk and Spence Danzey.

Jimmy Money gave the prayer and led the pledge of allegiance.

Approval of Minutes - 
Upon motion by Brendt Murphy and second by Eddie Jones, the Council voted unanimously to approve the September 20, 2021 minutes.  

September Bills –
Upon motion by Brendt Murphy and second by Vincent Feggins, the Council voted unanimously to approve the September 2021 bills.

Animal Control Fees –
Michael Miller presented the Council with a list of fees he would like to charge for animal pick-up and care.  Discussion was held but no decisions were made.

Short Term Lease at Airport –
Upon a motion by Jimmy Davis and a second by Vincent Feggins, the Council voted unanimously to not approve the lease due to the upcoming Airport project.

Department Head Reports –
Jerry Green reported on several residents that were blowing cut grass debris in the road.  Discussion was held to purchase a street sweeper.  The Council will revisit the request at a later time.  

Eric Blankenship discussed the request for the homecoming parade route and a decision was made to change to the route to be handled by Eric Blankenship.

Adoption of the FY2022 Budget
With a change of an additional $10,000 added to the Police department budget under general fixed assets, the FY2022 budget was approved upon a motion by Jimmy Davis and second by Dexter Glanton, 
the Council voted unanimously to approve the FY2022 budget with a 3% COLA raise across the board.

Other Business as Needed
Trick or Treat will be held October 28, 2021 from 4:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

After a discussion of 18-wheeler traffic on County Road 45, a motion by Jimmy Davis and second by Vincent Feggins, the Council voted unanimously to place No Truck signs on County Road 45.

Upon a motion by Brendt Murphy and second by Jimmy Davis, the Council unanimously voted to adjourn at 7:30 p.m.



							_____________________________									Melissa Wilson, City Clerk
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